
*Kindergarten Registration* 

Ringgold- Register online for an In 
Person Event on March 12  

Canon Mac- Will be launching a new 
website to register on  

Peters – Online: Visit Kindergarten 
Website 

https://www.ptsd.k12.pa.us/Kinder
gartenInformation.aspx 

 

 

Important Dates 

Sunshine Kids is CLOSED 

Monday, February 17th for 

President’s Day. 

Canon Mac:  

Monday, Feb. 17th - President’s 

Day No School  

Friday, Feb. 28th – Act 80 Day, 

No School  

Peters:  

Friday, Feb. 14th – Act 80 Day, 

No school  

Monday, Feb. 17th - President’s 

Day No School  

Ringgold: 

Monday, Feb. 17th - President’s 

Day No School  

 

   

Themes: 

Hibernation & Shadows 

Valentine’s Day 

Dental/Health & Nutrition 

Dr. Seuss  

 Valentine’s Day Party is Friday, February 14th! 

For our Valentine’s Day exchange our little cupids and sweethearts will be 

decorating “mail bags” for the children to receive their cards. If you would 

like to send in Valentine’s for your child to “deliver”, just sign (or have your 

child sign) only his or her name on the card, leaving the “to” part blank or 

simply write “to my friend” to make it a little easier for your child to pass 

out. If this is not a scheduled day for your child, please let us know if you 

would like to add that day! We currently have 7 infants, 10 young toddlers, 

14 older toddlers, 25 Preschoolers and 15 lovely school agers who would 

appreciate any left-over treats  

We have Sarris Easter Candy Fundraiser forms!        These fundraisers are not 

mandatory but are greatly appreciated to help with the cost of in-house field trips as 

well as new equipment & supplies all throughout Sunshine Kids.        If you have any 

suggestion on new activities for the children or fundraising ideas, we would love to hear 

it! Thank you! 

Your 2024-year end statements are making their way out as well as your copy of 

your signed 2025 contract, let us know if you have not received one yet. Thank 

you for the few extra minutes to get signatures from you! Please keep note of the 

Annual Family fee due this month, if you have any questions or concerns, please 

do not hesitate to bring it to our attention.  

As always-Please let us know when your child is feeling under the weather & especially 

if they have something ’to share` so we can post a notice for all to be aware & cautious.  

We post these notices on our entrance/exit doors.  If you plan to take your child in for a 

well visit-PLEASE take a Health Assessment form.  We need to keep all files current & up 

to date as possible.  

Wishes for everyone for a “LOVELY” February-Happy Valentine’s Day! 

 


